
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/31/2015 12:53:13 PM
Subject: Peeler

FYI - I never sent the email to Katie re: Peeler's team because Martha and Katie are going to lunch on Friday per 
Martha.
I will follow up with both after for feedback.
KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:austinsmith@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

